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Casual Job Vacancy Opportunity in your Parish

Jake Griffiths <jake.griffiths@malvemhills.gov.uk> Mon, Aug 22, 2016 at 3:58 PM

Dear Parish Clerk

Urgent: Staff needed in your parish

Malvern Hills District Council is looking for fit and enthusiastic people to ensure that as many people as
possible are registered to vote in forthcoming elections.

Canvassers — who are responsible for ensuring that electoral registration forms are fully completed — are
needed, specifically in the areas of:

* Lindridge — (Bayton, Knighton-on-Teme, Lindridge, Mamble, Stockton on Teme)

* Longdon — (Berrow, Bushley, Eldersfield, Holdfast, Longdon, Pendock and Queenhill)

* Morton — (Birtsmorton, Castlemorton, Welland)

* Teme Valley - (Clifton-upon-Teme, Eastham, Hanley, Lower Sapey, Shelsley Beauchamp, Shelsley
Kings, Shelsley Walsh, Stanford with Orleton)

* Tenbury — (Bockleton, Kyre, Rochford, Stoke Bliss, Tenbury Town)

* Woodbury - (Abberley, Great Witley, Hillhampton, Little Witley, Pensax)

Canvassers are paid an hourly rate of £7.85, and any mileage will be reimbursed at a rate of £0.45 per mile.
The canvass will take place from 20™ October — 10™ November 2016.

Please phone the office on 01684 862200 or email elections@malvernhills.gov.uk as soon as possible to
apply; stating which area(s) you would be interested in. If you or any friends/family members would be
interested in canvassing please refer them to the elections email address, thank you.

Many thanks

Jake Griffiths
Electoral Registration Assistant

Malvern Hills District Council

The Council House, Avenue Road, Malvern, WR14 3AT



